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Lee, Chris

From: Julie Bulgrin <juliebulgrin@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 11:50 AM
To: Lee, Chris; Brostoff, Jonathan
Subject: Newland Zoning Change

Hello Chris & Jonathan. We are writing to protest the height change, ((RO2) 85 feet high (8 to 10 Stories) to 25 
Stories) that Newland is requesting in order to build their apartments on Farwell. 
 
We also feel that this is going to over saturate the market for apartments in the area. Not to mention the fact 
that density is already too high in the area. 
Have we seen a recent study showing that we need more apartments in this area? No one can seem to 
answer this question. 
 
 
At the very least, lets not destroy our landscape and allow a 25 story apartment building to be built. This is not 
condusive to the area nor does it fit in with the surrounding buildings. It is also sad to see Historic buildings 
being torn down and replaced with the same old shiny cheap buildings. 
 
 
PLEASE DO NOT LET THIS MOVE FORWARD 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Julie & Eric Bulgrin 
Property Owners in the area 
414-801-4988 


